Stephanie Hesford

60

From: Danielle Coleman <iNiGEGnanpaToaEis
Sent: Thursday, 11 June 2015 1:45 PM

To: Stephanie Hesford

Subject: Greyhound Racing

Dear Stephanie Hesford,

STOP THE CRUELTY, stop greyhound racing. Animals are not put on this earth for our entertainment!!
Sincerely,

Danielle Coleman

Blackmans Bay, TAS 7052



